FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Rev. Nathan Brooks, Pastor

June 3, 2018 ~ 10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Invocation/Lord's Prayer Cheri Graf

Hymns *"He Is Exalted"* #36 *"We Will Glorify"* #105

"We Will Glorify" #105 "Alleluia! Sing to Jesus" #377

Offering

Doxology* #815

Morning Prayer

Special Music "The Secret Place" Bill Hudson

Children are dismissed to Children's Worship

Scripture Reading I Corinthians 6:9-20

Message "What We Were" Nathan Brooks

Communion (Deacons serving communion today are Jeff Coffin, Cheri Graf,

Brad Ellis, Jennifer Moody and Casey Rice)

Closing Hymn* "Whiter than Snow" #653

Benediction*

Postlude*

* You are invited to stand if able

^{**} The kneeling rails at the front of the sanctuary are open throughout the service for prayer. **

This Week's Calendar

Today	9:30 a.m	Sunday School					
June 3	10:10 a.m	Sunday School Promotion					
	10:30 a.m	Prayer in Nathan's office					
	10:45 a.m	Morning Worship					
	Noon	VBS Meeting					
Tuesday	6:00 p.m	Cottage Prayer Group					
June 5	•	Ladies Bible Study					
		Trustees					
	6:30 p.m	Softball Game					
Wednesday <i>June 6</i>	9:00 a.m	Bible Study					
Thursday <i>June 7</i>	6:30 p.m	Deacons					
Next Week's Scripture							

Psalm 1

Birthdays This Week

June 3 Becky Dayhoff & Brenda Flanagin

June 6 Julie Hudson

June 8 Gabrielle Weeks & Tonya Hudson

If you are interested in becoming a member of First Baptist Church or if you have questions about what membership means, please feel free to contact Pastor Nathan or one of the Deacons. We would be happy to talk and pray with you.

*** If you have any pictures from FBC events and ministries, please send them to Carolyn Burgess to be included in the morning slideshow. ***

FOOD PANTRY NEEDS

The food pantry is in need of spaghetti, spaghetti sauce and ramen noodles.

Next Week's Volunteers – June 10

Prayer	Donna Miller	
Sound System	Braden Hudson	
Children's Worship	No Children's Worship	
Nursery	Open but unstaffed	
June Volunteers		
June Volunteers Deacon of the Month	Cheri Graf	

If you are unable to work on your scheduled week, PLEASE find someone to take your place!

Greeters Charles & Kimberly Porter

FBC sermons are available online. Visit our church website, fbcbloom.org, and click on "Featured Media." Or scan this QR code with your smart phone to go directly to the Featured Media page. From there you may select Sermons, Newsletters or Bulletins.



A Look at Last Week Attendance 42 Sunday School 42 Morning Worship Service 115 Last Week's Giving \$4,211.50 Youth \$30.00 Year to Date Giving \$112,473.95 Budget Requirement \$103,451.88 Net Income \$9,022.07



Welcome to worship! If you are a first-time guest, we have a small gift for you; please just ask. We invite all worshipers to sign the black book to help us better minister to you. If you'd like a prayer request announced, please use an orange card

from your pew and place it in the offering plate. Guests, your presence is a gift to us; please feel no pressure to participate in the offering.

New prayer requests from last week, May 20 Bill Newsome (Becky Dayhoff's father) Noblesville Community Anne Ellis Rex Kirchoff Charlie Stahl Ronnie Hendrix (Don Hendrix's brother) Savannah Dearing (Friend of Sydney Terrell)
Avery Malone (Camp Illiana June 3-10)

Campers

Avery Malone will be attending Camp Illiana this week from June 3-10. If you would like to send him an email at campermail@campilliana.org, or a physical note to:

Camp Illiana (Avery Malone) 723 E 450 S Washington, IN 47501

Summer Special Music

As the season for the choir ensembles winds down it is once again time again for special music in the worship service! All musicians are invited to share your talents with music that adds to meaningful worship. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the Choir room. Alternatively, you may contact Younkyung Kim, Brenda Flanagin, or Steve Clark.

Volunteer(s) Needed in the Church Office

The church office is in need of a volunteer (or two; or three) to fill in for Brenda on July 11-13 while she is out of the office. If you are able to help out any of those day, please let Brenda know. Training will be provided if necessary.

Summer Lunch Program

If you are interested in helping with the Summer Lunch Program at Bloomfield School, please contact Marie Hasler @ 812-384-2401. Volunteers are needed from approximately 10:30am to noon.

Camp Counselor Needed

Indian Creek is in need of a Boys Cabin Leader for Sr. High Camp the week of June 24-30. If you are interested and able to help please contact Pastor Nathan.

Blood Drive

A blood drive will be held for Jaden's Journey on Saturday June 23, from 10:00 am to 2:00 pm at the Bloomfield School. Please contact Melissa Toon 812-227-0587 to sign up.